
 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

 

June 17 – 10:00 Learning Celebration Day 

June 18   No school in the afternoon 

June 28  Field’s Day and Graduation ceremony 

   (pending Manitoba health orders) 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day Celebration 

This year we celebrated Mother’s Day in a 

unique way.  Since we were unable to have 

our traditional Mother’s Day tea, students 

delivered beautiful care packages of 

chocolate-covered strawberries and spring 

bouquets to the mothers around the colony. 

It was very special! 

We love our mothers! 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Middle and Senior Years 

The grade six to eight students are excited to work on their new Science units on 

Electricity and Structures and Forces.  High School students successfully finished 

their “Country Projects” and presented their final products to Mrs. Ladyka.   

 

 

 

 

News from the Early Years 

Classroom 

In Math we are focusing on 

measurement and the older 

students will also be learning area 

and perimeter.  For Science we 

have started a unit on soils and 

have done a few experiments to 

discover the characteristics of 

different types of soil.   We are 

just beginning some project-based 

learning called “Farm Help 

Wanted” that will join together 

our soils and measurement units.   

 

 

                 

                             

 

 

Kindergarten/Grade One Room 

The four busy Kindergarten students 

have finished their units on plants 

which resulted in the healthy growth of 

two apple trees and a bean which will be 

transplanted.  Some windy days have 

provided an opportunity for some kite 

flying.  The little students have been 

busy making words and recognizing 

numbers in different formats such as 

ten frames, dominoes, and fingers. 

 

 

 

 


